
National Pharmacovigilance Week 2025 Celebrated at AIIMS Bathinda 
 
The Adverse Drug Reaction (ADR) Monitoring Centre, Department of Pharmacology, AIIMS 
Bathinda, successfully celebrated National Pharmacovigilance Week 2025 (17th–23rd 
September) under the theme “Your Safety, Just a Click Away: Report to PvPI.” 
Activities included OPD/IPD awareness sessions, ADR helpdesks, nukkad natak, 
community outreach, digital campaigns, and educational displays to promote drug safety 
and ADR reporting. The week concluded with a valedictory session graced by the Executive 
Director, Medical Superintendent, and faculty members. 
The department extends gratitude to all contributors and invites all to report any Adverse 
drug reaction in the Department of Pharmacology of AIIMS Bathinda (Ext: 0164-286-7717). 
 
#YourSafetyJustAClickAway #NPW2025 #NationalPharmacovigilanceWeek #NPW2025 
#PharmacovigilanceMatters  #AIIMSBathinda 
 
 

     
 

    
 

    
 


